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It is nice to see new people dancing in the Club and the return of others who have been 
away for a while.

Casting our minds back to last summer, the weather was hot and the World Cup was on 
the TV and a team from Chiswick Scottish was at Flanders Road doing a dem.

The McGuinness duo provided excellent music for us.  Thanks to 

Luke,
Iris,
the Stewarts,
Danielle and Jerry,
Nick and Evelyn

Our audience enjoyed the dem and took part enthusiastically with the drag part of our 
programme.  The event was helped by being some of the residents being well lubricated 
with beers and plying us with the same !

The leafy suburban street was closed  for the street party and dancers had to deal with an 
alarming camber in the road.  A throughly nice day.

————+————+————+————+————+————+————+————

Early this year we had an invite from the Chelsea Pensioners to do a dem.  It is an 
extensive and rather splendid site.

One of the residents was our piper in his Scottish attire. Thanks to Davinia and Nick for 
their help with this.  Also to the team

Helen Carter,
Michael Nolan,
Hilary, Michael Brain
Duncan and Meg
and the Stewarts

a very welcome tea and cake followed the dancing.

We will be looking for dancers for the Bedford Park dem on 9 June.  We are asking for 
dancers generally that would be willing to give up a couple of hours to dance in simple 
demonstration.  You do not need to be a brilliant dancer or have wonderful footwork and 
you would not be expected to do every dance.  We want friendly cheerful people to chat to 
the crowd and involve them in Scottish Dancing.

Looking forward to Midsummer Magic for a good crowd and good weather.  We are inviting 
clubs in the London area and further afield to this event.


